Nettle News

Nettle Middle School... Home of the Knights!
October 9, 2022

Important Dates Monday, October 17
Monday, October 10 PTO Meeting at 3:15

No School Thursday, October 20
Tuesday, October 11 Halloween Dance 4-6:30
Nettle Family Barbecue (4:30 - 6) Thursday, October 27
Wednesday, October 12 Parent Conferences

Early Dismissal (11:05)

ATHLETICS | Soccer Game Cross Country Meet | Floor Hockey Club
Oct 13, Nettle vs. is Tuesday, October | Games on Fridays
Consentino 3:15 11 (for grades 6,7,8) | Ask Mr. Cote for
At Consentino at Winnekenni from | permission slips
3:30-5

During sporting events please be respectful to the players, coaches and referees. We are
having a difficult time finding refs and yelling at them during the game is not helping.

From the Nurse

Hello, Nettle Families from the Nurse’s Office. I’'m happy to say that the Polished Dental
visit went well! We had so many students sign up that Polished Dental will have to come
back for a second visit to finish up. If you haven’t already signed up and are still interested,
please let me know and I can send you another form. We still have plenty of COVID test kits
that are ready to be sent home. Please contact me if you would like some of them.
Furthermore, starting Oct. 17th, we will begin our mandated screenings. We will start with
our Postural Screening, also known as Scoliosis Checks. We will be checking 5th-8th
graders. If you do not want your child to participate in the screening, please send me an
email or a note. As the year progresses, we will screen 7th graders for hearing, vision, and
BMI (height and weight). Additionally, we are collecting physicals and vaccination records.



Please submit them to the nurse’s office. We will be sending out letters in the next few
weeks of missing vaccination records. Please reach out to your child’s doctor for records of
a physical or vaccinations. These records can be faxed to (978) - 274 - 1943. Thank you and
have a great long weekend! If you have any questions, or concerns, or would like to opt out
of future screenings, please reach out to me. I can be reached at 978-374-5794 or at
Jennifer.Huynh@haverhill-ps.org.

From Mrs.Crowley, School Counselor Grades 7 & 8

Hello! I'm in the process of meeting with all 8th graders regarding high school options and
the transition to high school. All of the information that I'm discussing with your students
will be posted in the 8th Grade School Counseling Google Classroom. All 8th graders are
encouraged to join my google classroom to stay up to date on high school information that
I will be posting throughout the school year. I'm looking forward to working with your
child on the transition to high school! If you have any questions, please let me know. I can
be reached by email at mcrowley@haverhill-ps.org or (978)374-5792. Thank you!

DISCOVERY CLUB

. Discovery club sign up link

Please keep checking the Nettle Middle School website for updates. nettle.haverhill-ps.org

Contact Eileen Doherty eileen.doherty@haverhill-ps.org


https://discoveryclub.haverhill-ps.org/application/

